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Report on Training Program on the Use of Tally 

Venue:  Adhyapak Mahavidyalaya, Aranyeshwar, Pune - 9 
Duration:  14/06/2022 - 17/06/2022 
Time:  11:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
Number of Participants:  5 

The Training Program on the use of Tally was successfully conducted at Adhyapak 
Mahavidyalaya, Aranyeshwar, Pune from 14th June 2022 to 17th June 2022. The 
program aimed to enhance the participants' understanding and skills in using Tally, a 
widely used accounting software. The event was organized with the collaboration of the 
college administration and valuable contributions from various individuals. 

The training sessions were held daily from 11:00 AM to 12:00 PM, spanning across four 
days. The program attracted a total of 5 enthusiastic participants who were eager to learn 
and optimize their knowledge of Tally for practical applications. 

Resource Person: 
 
The training sessions were led by Mr. Kunjir S.N, an expert in Tally and financial 
management. Mr. Kunjir's profound knowledge and practical insights into Tally software 
greatly benefitted the participants. His interactive teaching style and ability to simplify 
complex concepts made the learning experience engaging and effective. 
Introduction: 

 The introduction of Mr. Kunjir was graciously carried out by Mr. Jedhe Santosh. Mr. 
Jedhe highlighted Mr. Kunjir's extensive experience in the field of accounting and Tally, 
underscoring his ability to deliver valuable insights to the participants. 

Guest Felicitation:  

Dr. Chaugule B.G., the esteemed Principal of Adhyapak Mahavidyalaya, graced the 
occasion by felicitating the event's resource person, Mr. Kunjir S.N. Futher Dr. Chaugule 
emphasized the significance of practical training in modern accounting practices and 
appreciated the efforts of both the resource person and the participants. 



Vote of Thanks:  

The program concluded with a vote of thanks extended by Mr. Mahadik Santosh, the 
Head Clerk of Adhyapak Mahavidyalaya,Aranyeshwar. He expressed gratitude towards 
Mr. Kunjir for his valuable contributions to the program and acknowledged the 
participants' dedication and enthusiasm throughout the training. Mr. Mahadik also 
thanked Dr. Chaugule for his presence and support, which added prestige to the event. 

In conclusion, the Training Program on the use of Tally at Adhyapak Mahavidyalaya, 
Aranyeshwar, Pune - 9 was a resounding success. The participants gained practical 
knowledge and insights into Tally software, thanks to the expertise of Mr. Kunjir S.N.  
and the support of the college administration. The event served as a platform for learning, 
networking, and skill enhancement in the field of accounting and financial management. 

 


